
 
 
April 11, 2024 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE 
RE:  INGLIS STREET RECONSTRUCTION 

 
 
The Township of North Dumfries Engineering and Public Works department is 
inviting members of the public to review construction plans and receive input from 
interested persons.  Owners and tenants of properties within the construction 
limits and on adjacent streets may be particularly interested in attending.  We 
welcome any comments or feedback from residents and businesses within the 
construction limits, and on adjacent streets to the proposed projects.  The Public 
Information Centre (PIC) is scheduled for: 
 

Wednesday, April 17th, 2024 
6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

North Dumfries Community Complex – Dumfries Room 
2958 Greenfield Road, Ayr 

 
RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT DESCRIPTION 

Inglis Street, Northumberland Street to Colquhoun Street  
(approximately 365m)       

• Remove the existing asphalt surface, grade, reshape and compact the road bed to 
restore a centreline and specified or existing crossfall. 

• Lay 50 mm HL4 base course of asphalt with a 50 mm HL3 surface layer of asphalt 
• Construct approximately 107m of curb. 
• Remove island on Inglis Street at intersection with Elliot Street and realign Elliot Street  
• Construct five (5) infiltration trenches 1.5m in depth. 
• Installation of 6 storm structures and approximately 93m of storm sewer (between 

200mm to 250mm) 
 

 
We welcome your attendance at the PIC to discuss these projects.  For up-to-date 
information on this or any other planned and on-going construction projects in 
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the Township of North Dumfries, please reference:  
https://www.northdumfries.ca/en/living-here/roads-and-parking.aspx  
 
Thank you in advance for your co-operation on these projects. 
 
If you have any questions, concerns, or feedback, please contact: 
 
The Township of North Dumfries 
Sandy Bucholtz, Engineering Technologist  
519-632-8800 x 142 or sbucholtz@northdumfries.ca 
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